
        14th October 2016 

Things to note: 

As we approach the last week of school, I look forward to seeing you 

all at parents evening next week.  

Thank you for attending the Home learning share, I appreciate that it 

has been a ‘snug’ in our classroom, making it difficult to see all the 

lovely home learning, I hope to have remedied this for next term. 

 

What we have been learning: 

 This week, the children have critiqued and drawn their final drafts of 

our Stone Age Art. Through various suggestions on how to improve our 

colour blending and observation skills, the children are very proud of 

what they have created.       

                 

 

Next week: 

We will be finishing our Stone Age boy stories and researching the 

different tools from Stone Age to Iron Age, in preparation for our 

designing and making. 
 


